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Well, 2020 is almost in the books. I am sure that 
most everyone is looking forward to a fresh 
start for 2021. I am grateful to have served as 
Los Senderos President this year and consider 
it a great honor to have done so. It was trying 
at times, but Los Senderos and its Membership 
did not let anything get in our way. We had 
a great “Members Only Ride” and another 
fantastic “Annual Ride”. We even kept most 
of our “Monthly Rides” on calendar. I want to 
thank everyone for their commitment to Los 
Senderos and for all the help I received this 
year. We are truly blessed to be able to do what 
we do as a club and our fellowship enjoying 
the outdoors on horseback.

Annual Meeting:
Our “Annual Meeting” was held at the Oma-
hen Barn this year due to all venues being 
abandoned after our Sacramento leadership is-
sued another one of their shut-downs. I want 
to thank all who were able to attend and fulfill 
our duty under the By-Laws. The highlight of 
the evening was presenting Scott Vowles with 
a “Buckle” for his 20+ years as Los Senderos 
Treasurer. Thank you, Scott, for your dedica-
tion to Los Senderos.

We were able to select a new Board of Direc-
tors and welcome in our new President, Tom 
Laff. I would like to thank Past President Don 
Horn for his leadership and I look forward to 
carrying out the tradition of assisting Los Sen-
deros in that capacity moving forward. Having 

Tom Laff assist me as my “Veep” this past year 
gives me full confidence that he will lead Los 
Senderos to a bright and successful 2021.

2021 Board of Directors:
President – Tom Laff
Vice President – Tuck Arnold
Director – Jerry Moss
Director – Gordon Garewal
Director – Steve Williams
Director – Chuck Gallant
Treasurer – Scott Vowles
Past President – John Omahen
Los Senderos Park Chairman – Bill Cuddeback

Upcoming Events:
January 23rd - Annual Dinner Dance
                      Omahen Barn

     Merry Christmas,
          John Omahen
          2020 President     
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